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January 29, 2024 

TO ALL INTERESTED AND AFFECTED PARTIES: 

This is to provide you with a notice of sufficiently related changes to the proposed Department 
of Fish and Wildlife lands regulations, published in the California Regulatory Notice Register on 
December 1, 2023, Notice Number Z2023-1121-03, and scheduled for adoption by the 
California Fish and Game Commission (Commission) on February 15, 2024. 

Because these regulations are different from, yet sufficiently related to, the originally proposed 
regulations, the Administrative Procedure Act (APA) requires that we make these changes 
available to you for a written comment period.  

The revised proposed regulations relate to criteria for posting areas allowed for use of electric 
bicycles [subsection 550(c)(4), Title 14, California Code of Regulations (CCR)] found on 
page 1 of the attached revised proposed regulatory language for Section 550, Title 14, CCR; 
and hunting on Burton Mesa Ecological Reserve [subsection 630(d)(7), Title 14,CCR], found 
on page 3 of the attached revised proposed regulatory language for Section 630, Title 14, 
CCR. 

The proposed changes are clearly indicated on the attached revised proposed regulatory 
language as follows: Language originally proposed to be added is shown in underline. 
Language originally proposed to be deleted is shown in strikeout. Language originally 
proposed to be added but now proposed to be removed is shown in underline/double strikeout. 
Language newly proposed to be added is shown in double-underline.  

Pursuant to APA requirements, we are providing you with the full text of all sections of the 
originally proposed regulatory language; however, there are no revisions to the originally 
proposed regulatory language in sections 540 and 551, Title 14, CCR. 

Availability of Documents 
Documents relating to the proposed changes are available for inspection at the Commission’s 
office at 715 P Street, 16th Floor, Sacramento, California 95814, Monday through Friday, 
except holidays between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m., and on the Commission’s 
website at https://fgc.ca.gov/Regulations/2023-New-and-Proposed. Any member of the public 
wishing to visit the Commission office is requested to send an email to fgc@fgc.ca.gov 
describing the reason for your visit and your desired date and time. 
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Written comments on the revisions to the proposed regulatory language, that mailed or 
emailed to the Commission office, must be received between January 29, 2024 and 
February 13, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. and may be sent via email to fgc@fgc.ca.gov or mailed to 
Melissa Miller-Henson, Executive Director, California Fish and Game Commission, 
P.O. Box 944209, Sacramento, California 94244-2090. In addition, the Commission will accept 
oral and written comments on the revised proposed regulations at its February 14-15, 2024 
meeting in Sacramento. Please refer to the original notice for more information. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sherrie Fonbuena 
Analyst 

Attachments 


